PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
PITTSFIELD CHARTER TOWNSHIP
RZ #18-04 Wacker Chemical Corporation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a regular meeting of the Pittsfield Township Planning
Commission will be held at the Pittsfield Township Administration Building, located at 6201 W.
Michigan Avenue on January 17, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.

At this meeting, the Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing, RZ #18-04, on a
proposed major amendment to the existing Avis Farms South Planned Unit Development. Wacker
Chemical Corporation seeks to amend the PUD to develop an 18-acre site in the Avis Business Park
for the construction of a 59-foot tall, 140,000 sq. ft building. The property is tax parcels L -12-28-

100-010, and L -12-28-210-009 in Section 28, Pittsfield Charter Township, Washtenaw County,
Michigan.

A legal description for the parcels and proposed plans for the area are available for review at
Pittsfield Charter Township Administration Building, and may be examined until the date of hearing,
Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. The Township will receive

written comments until the date of the hearing, delivered to 6201 W. Michigan Avenue, Ann Arbor,
MI 48108 or emailed to clerk @pittsfield-mi.gov.

Any person having interest in the proposed amendment, or their duly appointed representative,

shall be heard at the meeting or any adjournment thereof relative to any matters that should properly
come before the said commission.

If necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and services can be provided at the meeting to
individuals with disabilities, by contacting Clerk Michelle Anzaldi at the above address or at (734)
822-3120 at least three business days in advance.

This notice is in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 (as amended) Open Meetings Act, MCL
125.3103 and 125.3502, and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

MK- W\
Michelle L. Anzaldi, Clertk

Pittsfield Charter Township CITY OF AN ARBOR
(734) 822-3120 OFFICE OF THE CiTy CLERK

RECEIVED

JAN 15 2019

Published: December 27, 2018




